MBE/WBE Solicitation Survey
For General Service’s Projects

Thank YOU for taking this Survey. The survey should take less than five minutes of your time to complete.
Please print this out and then fill in the answers. When done please fax the completed survey to FAX: 814-865-1692

1.Are you a WBE/MBE Contractor? O
Yes
2.Have you bid on a DGS project which has required WBE/MBE QO
Contractor Solicitation? ves
3.How many DGS Projects requiring WBE/MBE Contractor O
Solicitation have you worked on? 0
4.Does the paper work and WBE/MBE Contractor Solicitation QO
increase the time that is typically required in the pre-bid processes? ves
5. Does your company increase its bid to cover extra work and risk QO
involved with WBE/MBE Solicitation? Yes

o O O

1-2 3-5 6 or More

O

No

O

No

6. 1T Yes, how much does your company increase the bid by? (either Percentage or Dollar amount)

7.Do you think requiring the solicitation of WBE/MBE Contractors O
is fair? Yes
8.Have you hired a subcontractor that you wouldn’t have normally O
used, due to the solicitation requirement? Yes
9.If yes, did this result in a sucessful contractl? O
Yes

10. Do you feel that this requirement is accomplishing its intended O
purpose of increasing the usage of disadvantaged businesses in Yes

state projects?

11. Please add any addtional comments you have about WBE/MBE Solicitation

Kristen Eash  Phone: 717-439-3899 Email: kre124@psu.edu
324 D Vairo Blvd; State College, PA 16803

FAX RESPONSES TO 814-865-1692

All answers submitted to this survey shall be kept confidential. No mention will be made of any company names.




